
Britannia Secondary Parent Advisory Council Direct Appeal
Donation 2022-2023
Dear Britannia Secondary Parents and Guardians:

Every school year Brit PAC would like to fund more requests from teachers and students than 
we’re able to do in previous years. Every year PAC’s budget falls short, many practical needs 
and “wouldn’t it be great if…” go unrewarded. This is why we are  asking for your support to 
help fund school events, drama, art, participation in sports,  school excursions, library 
upgrades, and equipment, just to name a few of the enriching school initiatives which will be 
made possible with your donations.

Please complete the form below, attach a cheque and mail it to our school. Or drop off at the 
school office, deposit cheque or cash in PAC donation box. Or, donate online following this 
link: https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/1869/196/false/true

Select “Fund Destination” and choose from the pull-down menu S-Britannia  Secondary 
PAC. This will ensure donations go directly to the school PAC account.  Any contribution 
above $20.- is tax deductible. Any amount is greatly appreciated.

Your contribution will make the difference when asking your teen, “how was your day at 
school?,” hearing their reply, “It was ok,” change to… “It was awesome!”

Questions and to stay informed? Email britpac1908@gmail.com Care to be part of BritPAC, 
stay informed  about the school without any outside obligations? You are most welcome to join 
us  6 PM every first Thursday of the new month in Britannia library.

Thank you for your much needed support.

PAC’s executive team and Principal Rose MacKenzie

————————————————————————————————

Enclosed is our PAC donation of $20__ or Other Amount $ ______ (cash or cheque).  I would

like a tax receipt (for amounts $20 or more) Yes____No____

Donor Name and email: 
___________________________________________________________________________
___

Donor Address: 
_______________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________ 
___ Cheques payable to “Britannia Secondary School” Thank You!


